
 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                  Date: 10th May, 2023 

To,         
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot no. C-1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400051 

Symbol: DOLLEX 
ISIN: INE0JHH01011  
 

 
Subject: Intimation under regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing obligations and disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Ref: Foundation Laying of Ethanol Project under the EBP Program 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have received funding sanction from the Indian 
Renewable Energy Development Agency (IREDA), a government organization 
promoting renewable energy, for our upcoming Ethanol project. This project is a part 
of the Ethanol Blended Petrol (EBP) program, which is a dream project of our 
honorable Prime Minister, aimed at promoting sustainable and renewable energy 
sources in India. 
 
The establishment of the ethanol plant in the district of Datia, under the relentless 
efforts of our beloved Home Minister Dr. Narottam Mishra, Government of Madhya 
Pradesh adds another remarkable achievement to the golden series of industrial 
development initiatives in our region. This project, with an estimated cost of Rs 200 
crore, holds great significance for the economic growth and prosperity of our 
company. 
 
The foundation stone laying ceremony of the ethanol plant, graced by the presence of 
Home Minister Dr. Narottam Mishra and the distinguished presence of Jila Panchayat 
Adhyaksh, Jila Janpad Adhyaksh, all Sarpanchs, and farmers of Datia district, is 
scheduled to take place on 12th May 2023 at 7 PM at Gram ERAI, Distt. Datia. In 
celebration of this momentous occasion, we are organizing a grand banquet, and it is 
our honor to extend a warm invitation to all our business counterparts to join us in 
this auspicious event. 
 

 



 

 

 

As we embark on this journey towards sustainable energy production, we recognize 
the vital role played by the Indian Renewable Energy Development Agency (IREDA) 
in facilitating financial support and providing a platform for companies like ours to 
enhance transparency and credibility. We kindly request you to acknowledge and 
record the foundation stone laying ceremony for our Ethanol project in your records. 
 
We understand the importance of complying with reporting requirements, and we 
assure you that we will promptly provide any necessary information. We deeply 
appreciate your support and cooperation in this matter, and we look forward to 
nurturing a mutually beneficial relationship with NSE as we contribute to the growth 
and progress of our nation's economy. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this correspondence. We eagerly anticipate the 
presence of an NSE representative at the banquet and the continued support of NSE 
as we work together to achieve sustainable and renewable energy goals in India. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
For and on Behalf of  
Dollex Agrotech Limited  
 
 
 
 
Mehmood Khan 
Managing Director 
DIN:00069224 
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